
As many of you know, the friends of Phoenix PTA support the school throughout the 
year. We work closely with the school to enhance learning experiences and support 
activities throughout the year for both Phoenix students and families. We look to  
support the school in many ways such as fundraising for an exciting new library and 
community space, support workshops, school trips and events for the children through-
out the year and arrange those much-wanted social functions for all to get involved and 
have fun! 

.. we hosted a few social activi-

ties including the school disco, 

film night, Christmas raffle and 

the Christmas fair. 

 I hope those who attended/ 

joined us for the activities en-

joyed them as much as we did; 

through these events, the PTA 

raised an amazing 

       Our next meeting  

is Thurs 13th Feb 6:30pm  

at The Gedling Inn. 

Helen x 

FEBRUARY: 

28th: School Disco 

JULY: 

3rd: Summer Garden Party 

ONGOING: 

Gift Amnesty 

Class Challenge 

 

Did you know we have an online page for buying tickets for 
all our events? 
 
Please take a moment to register with us at 
www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofphoenix.  
 
If you need any help please do give us a 
shout. 

New Year, new start……. So how would you like to support/ join 
the PTA?  
 
If you would like to volunteer some time/ share 
some ideas please reach out to us. 
 
We would be happy to meet for a coffee and a 
chat or alternatively please come to our next PTA meeting. 
  
We would love to see you there! 

We have a few activities/events 

coming up but we would love to 

hear your feedback and ideas for 

any new events you would like to 

see throughout the year. 

 

 Please feel free to 

contact us with your 

feedback! 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofphoenix

